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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  1199TTHH  NNOOVVEEMMBBEERR  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a lovely day in school today learning all about Children in Need; we’ve 
enjoyed dressing up and buying our buns! 

 

It was an absolute pleasure to accompany Apples and Pears on their trip to Flamingo Land 
this week. We all had great fun learning about animals and their habitats. The children 
were beautifully behaved throughout the trip and we were all incredibly proud of them. 
Thank you to two of our Governors who accompanied us on our trip and to the teachers 
and TAs who organised and led this fantastic learning opportunity. 

 

Reminder: Flu immunisations will take place on Tuesday 23rd November. The online 
consent system is now closed however if you did not complete the online form and wish 
your child to be immunised please see one of the nursing team who will be in school on 
Tuesday morning delivering the immunisations. 

 

There will be a Family Service at St John’s Church on Sunday 28th November at 9.30, the 
service will be led by Rev’d Craig Marshall and Moira Keith, everyone is very welcome to 
attend. Please see the attached flyer for details. 

 

There will be a Fellowship drop-in Stay and Play on Friday 10th December from 9.30-
11.30am at All Saints (see attached flyer). Please pass on to anyone who might be 
interested. Thank you. 
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Mrs Gardiner wanted to pass on her huge thanks to everyone who has supported the 
fundraising efforts for the Neonatal Ward at the LGI where her little boy Ernie is, and to 
share a picture of a famous visitor she met there: 

 
‘I had the privilege of meeting Chris Hoy 
and his wife the other week to share 
experiences about what life is like on a 
neonatal ward. Their little boy, Callum, was 
born early and so they have supported the 
charity Bliss for many years.  
 
It was amazing to talk to them and to learn 
about what they have been through. I told 
them all about our wonderful schools and 
said how you’d all been fundraising for the 
ward - they were in awe of all you’ve done 

to help support families in the same situation as us (as am I). We would like to thank you 
from the bottom of our hearts for your kindness and generosity. 
 
 
With every blessing, 

Mrs Andrews 
 


